
The next steps of the study will be outlined at this meeting.
To learn more or sign up for updates visit: www.publicinput.com/fhdstudy.

For special accommodations due to a disability or for language interpretation, contact Taylor Benjamin
at 817-704-5672 or tbenjamin@nctcog.org. Reasonable accommodations will be made.

The North Central Texas Council of Governments (NCTCOG) is 
conducting a roadway study in Forest Hill, Everman, and Fort Worth 
to examine the issues and potential solutions on Forest Hill Drive 
between LonStephenson Road and Shelby Road. This study 
addresses flooding and stormwater impacts, roadway safety and 
traffic congestion. In addition, traffic signals are being upgraded, 
added, and re-timed on Forest Hill Drive near Interstate 20.

Please join us to hear the final recommendations and concepts 
developed following a public meeting held in September 2023. The 
public will be asked to review and comment on the recommendations. 
Additionally, construction funding approved by the Regional 
Transportation Council in February 2024 will also be discussed.

PUBLIC MEETING

MAP YOUR
experience

nctcog.org/mye

Monday, April 8
6:30 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.

Forest Hill Civic & 
Convention Center
6901 Wichita St, 
Forest Hill, TX 76140

Residents can also provide 
their input through an 
online comment tool, Map 
Your Experience. Please 
visit: www.nctcog.org/mye 
and attend the meeting for 
more understanding of this 
important tool. 


